
If so, there is an important new resource for you to learn more about potential 

exposure to radiation (radioactive iodine 131) released from Hanford. Here’s how

you can learn more about the releases and make more informed health care choices.

Visit www.hanfordhealth.info. The site has important educational resources about 

exposure to I-131 including:

.

.
A self assessment tool – A quick, easy-to-use guide to help you learn if you 
were exposed.

HCHP mailing list sign-up form – Sign up to get HCHP materials and periodic 
project updates.

A variety of educational materials about the releases from Hanford so you can 
work with your physician to make more informed health care choices.

.
Call the HCHP toll-free information line at 1-800-207-3996 to request materials and join 

the project mailing list.

Please pass this on to family or friends who might be interested in this information.

Did you grow up near the Hanford Nuclear Reservation?

Were you born between 1940 and 1951? 

About HCHP
The Hanford Community Health Project (HCHP) is an outreach and education initiative 
sponsored by ATSDR (Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry). The project 
provides educational resources to individuals, and their health care providers, who were 
exposed as young children to radioactive iodine (I-131) released from the Hanford Nuclear 
Reservation in south central Washington state. The focus is on releases of I-131 that took 
place between 1944 and 1951.The project’s goal is to assist concerned individuals and their 
health care providers in making informed health care choices concerning these exposures. 
For more information visit www.hanfordhealth.info.
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